Worplesdon Primary School — Weekly Update

WO

Dear Parents / Carers,
Friday 12t January
We have had an enjoyable week in Falcons.

In maths we have been focusing on multiplication and division using manipulatives to support our understanding.
The children have been showing increasing independence with this which has been lovely.

In History, we went back in time in a time machine to different periods of history and stopped at the Egyptians. We
learnt about key facts about the Egyptians and ordered them on a timeline.

In Science, we had a super fun practical lesson. The children were given lots of wires, batteries, bulbs and the
children had to work in teams to create circuits. They demonstrated excellent teamwork!

In social context this week, we discussed what we can do for ourselves and friends when we feel like giving up. We
discussed how encouraging each other and being positive is helpful.

Speech and Language update: Siza Palmer, the speech and language therapist for the children at the Haven with
speech and language input as part of their EHCP provision left last term and was replaced by Jenny James. Jenny is at
the centre on Wednesdays and can be contacted via email: Jennifer.james@surreycc.gov.uk. Rebecca Delphine,
Speech and Language therapy assistant is continuing to work with the children attending the Haven on Wednesdays
and Fridays.

Congratulations to these children who received a golden leaf this week:

Jacob H — For showing great listening and doing excellent multiplication in maths this week.
Christopher — For having outstanding manners and being a kind member of Falcons.

Thank you for your continued support. We hope you have an enjoyable weekend.
Best wishes,

The Falcons Team
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